
 

 

       
Date: March 19, 2024 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
(Script Code: 522091) 
 
Subject: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – New International Securities Identification Number  
(‘ISIN’)  Number 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
This is in continuation to our intimation dated February 29, 2024 regarding Sub-division/Split 
of Equity Shares of the face value of Rs. 10/- each into Equity Shares of the face value of Rs. 5/- 
each with effect from Tuesday, March 26, 2024 (“Record Date”).  
 
In this regard please be informed that the Sub-Division of Equity Shares will take effect under 
the new ISIN i.e. INE890G01021. 
 
Further Please find enclosed herewith ISIN activation letter received from Central Depository 
Services Limited. We will share the National Securities Depository Limited ISIN activation 
letter shortly. 
 
Kindly take the above information on record in terms of Regulation 30, Regulation 42 and any 
other applicable regulation of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Thanking You,  
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For and on behalf of  
United Van Der Horst Limited. 
 
 
 
Sameer Sopan Shinde 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
Membership No: A55808  



 

Regd. Office : Marathon Futurex, A-Wing, 25th floor, NM Joshi Marg, Lower Parel (East), 

Mumbai-400013, Phone : 91-22-2302 3333, Fax : 91-22-2300 2043, Website : www.cdslindia.com, 

CDSL: L67120MH1997PLC112443 
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The Company Secretary 

UNITED VAN DER HORST LIMITED 

E-29/30, M.I.D.C. 

TALOJA 

DIST. RAIGAD 

NAVI MUMBAI - 410208 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: ISIN Activation: ISIN-INE890G01021 

 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your ISIN – INE890G01021 - Equity shares of 

₹5/- each (Sub Division) has been made live in the CDSL system on 16-March-2024 

 

Should you require any further information or clarifications, please feel free to contact 

the Ms. Rupali Bhovar / Ms. Rensi Nadar / Ms. Vinifer Kodia on (022) 2305 8665 or 

(022) 2305 8516 or (022) 2305 8507 or e-mail us on rupalip@cdslindia.com or 

rensin@cdslindia.com or viniferk@cdslindia.com .   

 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully,  
For Central Depository Services (India) Limited 

  
Rupali Kinalekar 

Asst. Vice President - Admission Cell 

mailto:rensin@cdslindia.com
mailto:viniferk@cdslindia.com

		2024-03-19T19:05:48+0530
	Sameer Sopan Shinde


		2024-03-19T19:06:22+0530
	Sameer Sopan Shinde




